
Dear Child Care Provider: 

The New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Family Development (DHS/DFD) 

has an important update regarding payments based on enrollment. As you may be aware, 

the state's Fiscal Year 2023 budget included funding to extend the payment of providers 

based on enrollment.  

As a result, you will continue to receive payments based on enrollment for children enrolled 

in the State’s Child Care Assistance Program through June 2023. As a reminder, providers 

shall continue to utilize the payment portal (EPPIC) and record absences of children 

receiving funds through the Child Care Assistance program  

Should you have any questions, you may email the Division of Family Development, Office 

of Child Care at DFD.ChildCare-NJCCIS@dhs.nj.gov. 
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